
 
 
Important Announcement about Scholarship Program at Sun Moon University 
 
Michael Balcomb 
June 23, 203 
 
Dear Pastors, Brothers and Sisters; 
 
As you may have recently heard, True Mother is investing a lot of her time and energy into creating a 
strategic plan to educate second-generation youth, and since she is in the United States has naturally 
been focusing on American youth. 
 
One of the great opportunities that she has created is a FULL SCHOLARSHIP program for 
undergraduate students at Sun Moon University in Korea. We don’t have the full details yet, but I do know 
that Sun Moon University is a great school, with about 10,000 students, superb grounds, buildings and 
resources, and a stellar faculty. When you add the academic prospects to the opportunity to study Korean 
language and culture, this is truly a remarkable opportunity being offered by True Mother, and I 
recommend that each family in America with college-bound children considers it carefully. 
 
This coming Friday, June 28, Dr. Shon Dae-Oh, Vice President of Sun Moon University, will make a 
special presentation about the school to the members of GPA during their graduation at UTS in 
Barrytown. All parents and prospective students interested in this opportunity are encouraged to attend 
this special presentation. Final details will be sent soon. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Dr. Michael Balcomb 
President 
 


